4-6-20

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to COVID Stay at Home Orders:
I purpose that we reschedule the meeting on April 6th to May 4th.
If this does not work than let me know what other options are available.
I will call Rob and let him know.

[bookmark: SignatureSanitizer_SafeHtmlFilter_1402b9]Thank You,
 
Thomas Polyblank
Polyblank Computers
Computertech3@gmail.com
Call or Text (517) 416-4678

